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Nebraska Arts Council Postpones 2020 Governor’s Arts Awards

For additional information contact: Chad Dolezal, Communications Manager,
402.595.2122, Chad.Dolezal@nebraska.gov

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 12, 2020

(Omaha, Nebraska) –  In the interest of public health and safety, the Nebraska Arts Council
is postponing the Governor’s Arts Awards scheduled for March 27 at the Nebraska State
Capitol. Executive Director Suzanne Wise stated, “In light of the public health emergency
we face, everyone’s health and safety is our top priority. The Governor’s Arts Awards is a
celebratory event that is meant to be shared. We will reschedule the ceremony on a more
suitable date in the future.”

About the Nebraska Arts Council
The Nebraska Arts Council (NAC), a state agency, provides numerous grants, services and
special initiatives that help sustain and promote the arts throughout Nebraska. NAC is
supported by the Nebraska Cultural Endowment, Nebraska Legislature and National
Endowment for the Arts.
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